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March 31, 2025 
Greetings Huskies: 

Then there were 7!!!!  There are only 7 days left in the 3rd marking period!!!  Please be sure 
to monitor the Parent/Student portal for up to date information on your child's progress.   
We look forward to seeing you at our Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences this week.   
 

Please take a moment to review the Updated District Calendar that was approved at the BOE 
Meeting last week. Save the Date!!!!  We are excited to announce that the MRHS Class of 
2025 Commencement Ceremony will take place on Thursday, June 19, 2025 at 12:00pm.  
More information to follow.    
 

I would like to thank everyone that came out to our Safe Driving Orientation last week.  A 
Special ShoutOut to Ms. Didio and Ms. Ciaravino and our students from the Students 
Against Destructive Decisions for sponsoring this event.  Eligible students in attendance will 
receive Priority Parking on Campus for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 

And finally, I would like to congratulate James Carangelo for receiving an Honorable 
Mention in the Seton Hall University Essay Contest in honor of Women’s History Month.  

Don’t forget to check our Daily Announcements by visiting the MRHS Husky TV YouTube Channel 
for the latest edition of The Scoop and The Spork.  
 
And Remember…. Attendance Matters!!!!  Please be sure to arrive at school/classes on time. 

Let’s Make it a Great Week!!!MCW​  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kzADGu9Uow22hbILvmkq-iaVVu1yn2poL3aPZM0fVvc/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1i2Nt8yny_j_NevOFiId9Eyz8UzGFsB57/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/user/mrhstvprogram
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Spring Musical 
The Matawan Regional High School 
Thespians are proud to present their Spring 
Musical Pippin.  Advanced Tickets are on sale 
now!!!  To select your tickets, please email Ms. 
Mackay @ lmackay@marsd.org. Tickets are $12 
for evening performances and $6 for our 2pm 
matinee.  Tickets can also be purchased at the 
door.  Showtimes are as follows: 

●​ Thursday, April 3rd, Friday, April 
4th, & Saturday, April 5th @ 7pm 

●​ Sunday, April 6th @ 2pm (½ Price Tickets) 

 

Monmouth County Teen Arts  
Congratulations to the following students/student groups for winning the 2025 Monmouth 
County Teen Arts Festival. Students selected will be representing Matawan Regional High 
School at the State Competition.  Please join me in congratulations the following: 

            MRHS Chorus  MRHS Drama - Leading Ladies       MRHS Musical - Pippen 

Mariia Kriachko - Piano Jovi Aviles - Creative Writing Rose Bednarski - Visual Arts 

Anisa Monsanto - Teen Arts Festival Cover Art Contest 

 

Class of 2026 Senior Portraits: 
Juniors will be taking their Senior Portraits by appointment only during the next two 
weeks in room 211. The confirmation email should be used as their pass. If an appointment 
needs to be changed, please contact Normandy Studio directly. Appointments are still 
available through their website, www.normandystudio.com, by clicking Portrait 
Appointment, Matawan Regional High School, First Time Appointment, then advance the 
calendar to April. Contact Ms. Shalhoub or Mrs. Kish with any questions.  
 

School Flag 
Earlier this year, a new school flag was designed by 12th grade student Matthew Wong, voted 
on and adopted by the student body and now flies proudly in front of the building. If you are 
interested in purchasing our new school flag, please complete the School Flag Pre-Order 
Form. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XPXPUI9NpRfgv-6CMM5n2L5dD4N1JLCD/view?usp=sharing
mailto:lmackay@marsd.org
http://www.normandystudio.com/
https://forms.gle/1iZMEdRveve8N1GH6
https://forms.gle/1iZMEdRveve8N1GH6
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Husky’s Closet 
Husky's Closet has a wide variety of gently used clothing, 
shoes and accessories. It also offers our students an 
opportunity to attend prom feeling confident and 
stylish-no matter their budget. We have numerous 
beautiful dresses in a range of colors and sizes. Husky's 
Closet is our way of making prom accessible and 
memorable for all students. Students interested in seeing 
what Huskys Closet has to offer should contact Ms. Longo 
in Room 600.  
 

Yearbooks 
The MRHS 2024-2025 Yearbook can be purchased through this link (Jostens.com). 
Questions? Please contact MRHS Yearbook Advisors: Mary Kate Shalhoub or Sheryl Kish. 
 

Senior Achievement Ceremony/ Scholarship Night 
Attention Seniors!!!! The Senior Achievement Ceremony/ Scholarship Night is scheduled 
for Tuesday, June 3rd at 6:00pm.  There are a number of scholarship opportunities still 
available but the deadline to apply is approaching quickly.  If you are interested in learning 
more, please log into your SchooLinks Account and click the Finances Tab on the Left of 
the Screen then select Scholarship Matching. From there, you can select District-Posted 
Scholarships at the top right of your screen.  For additional information please review 
How to Use Scholarship Matching or contact your school counselor for assistance.  
 

MRHS Parent-Teacher Organization 
The MRHS PTO is still accepting Membership for the 2024-2025 school year.  Membership is  
essential in assisting to fund programs, help with improvements to our school and assisting 
teachers/students with resources to meet their needs. When you join our PTO, 100% of your 
membership donation is used to benefit our staff, students and school.  Please check out our 
upcoming events: 

●​ Husky Touchdown Club Tricky Tray - Saturday, June 21st -  Sign Up Here 

 

Home of the Huskies!!! 
 

http://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?code=YRBK&affiliateId=1057085
https://support.schoolinks.com/en/articles/4513181-student-how-to-use-scholarship-matching
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jFrVL9GNMOBVz64Trp9c0WaDX2mJ8eiV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C1gj-9eS2bG-k2sy2fpBsj4gaihJEFQe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_M1ACvu0iuBKQNC3V-puatoNkVyAqXLK/view?usp=sharing
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